
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Indiana Crop Improvement Association (ICIA) announces ISO 17025 Accreditation 

Lafayette, IN, November 27, 2024 - Indiana Crop Improvement Association (ICIA) Inc. is pleased to 
announce the ISO/IEC 17025-2017 accreditation of its Seed Laboratory. 
 
For 125 years, the ICIA Seed Laboratory has provided member customers with high quality seed testing 
services. The seed laboratory achieved ISO 9001 accreditation in 2002, and over the past 22 years, ICIA’s 
dedicated leaders and staff have made improvements to further enhance the quality of every test 
performed in the laboratory.  
 
To provide even more rigorous and accurate services, ICIA committed resources earlier this year to 
transition the Seed Laboratory to ISO/IEC 17025, a standard specific for testing laboratories. In 
preparation for the accreditation, ICIA conducted extensive internal audits for the Seed Laboratory 
under ISO/IEC 17025 standards to identify any inconsistencies and made further improvements to 
address them.  
 
In September 2024, an independent external auditor conducted onsite assessments on all seed lab 
procedures, and after careful review, an ISO/IEC 17025-2017 certificate was issued to ICIA. As a result, 
the Seed Lab has now joined the ICIA Genetics Lab under ISO/IEC 17025-2017. 
 
Contact ICIA today to learn more about ISO 17025 accredited testing services in the seed and genetics 
laboratories. Web: www.indianacrop.org, call: 765-523-2535, or email: icia@indianacrop.org 

 

About ICIA 

Indiana Crop Improvement Association is an independent, non-governmental organization. We 
are an unbiased, third-party source for agricultural quality assurance. For 125 years, ICIA has 
built a solid foundation by providing a sound scientific approach to testing. From innovative 
genetics to the latest in molecular technology, ICIA has an uncompromising commitment to 
method validation and statistical integrity.  
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